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Suggested letter
to

Dr. Paul Marshall Rea*, 
Executive Secretary,

Philadelphia Art Gallery,
Philadelphia, Pa.

I would like very much to have 
garding University museums here,which have 
rapidly in the last few years that they

your opinion re
grown so

now present
quite a serious problem as to future policy. 

Our different collections are administered by 
the heads of departments; there being no special
museum budget at McGill, would you kindly let 
know the cost of having a short veneral survey made 
of conditions here, and would it be possible that 

ou personal! could be persuaded to make such 
■vQj and later 1 ay out a detailed policy for our 
museums should we be able to obtain the necessary 
funds.

me

a sur­

er information as to Dr. 
America, Volume 15.

Rea, see "Who's Who in
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